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May 3, 2011

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Notification of Transfer of Control of Systems Resource Group Limited FCC File

No. ITC-T/C-20101203-00472

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to the Commission's Section 63.24 of the Commission's rules, Systems
Resource Group Limited ("SRG") hereby notifies the Commission that the transfer of control of
SRG's international Section 214 authorization, ITC-214-20030115-00014 to Cable Bahamas
Ltd., approved by the Commission (Public Notice Report No. TEL-0149, DA No. 11-544,

released March 24, 2011, was finalized on May 2, 2011.

Should the Commission have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to

contact the undersigned counsel directly.
Sincerely yours,
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Eric Fishman
Counsel to Systems Resource Group Limited.
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